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Santa Clara County Firefighters Local 1165 and Rock  

Bottom Brewery Support Camp Fire Relief Fund  

Resilience IPA brewing event at Campbell Rock Bottom Brewery will benefit Butte 
County fire victims  

	
Santa Clara County – On Tuesday, December 4, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m., Santa 
Clara County Firefighters Local 1165 will team up with Rock Bottom Brewery in 
Campbell, CA to brew a batch of Resilience Butte County Proud IPA. The idea is to 
partner with as many breweries nationwide to raise funds with this ale to be placed 
on menu as early as December 27th through the end of March.  

Sierra Nevada Brewery began the Resilience IPA fundraiser to support the Butte 
County communities affected by the Camp Fire. To date, over 1000 breweries 
nationwide have signed up to brew the ale.  

Off-duty Santa Clara County Firefighters who were assigned to the Camp Fire will 
be assisting the brewers and 100% of the proceeds from the beer will be donated to 
the Camp Fire Relief Fund. Media is welcomed to attend the brewing.  

More information on the Resilience IPA fundraiser and Camp Fire Relief Fund can 
be found at: https://www.sierranevada.com/resilience-butte-county-proud-ipa  

Santa Clara County Firefighters Local 1165 are an affiliate of the International 
Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF) and represent employees of Santa Clara County 
Fire Department. https://www.local1165.com  


